
 

 

Tuesday, 21 December 2021 

Dear Neighbours 

Huon Contractors is working on behalf of Major Projects Canberra (MPC) to deliver the second phase of the CIT 
Woden Campus project.  We would like to notify you about upcoming works to be undertaken outside of regular 
working hours. 
 
 
DRIVEWAY RE-CONSTRUCTION AND MODIFYING A BUS PLATFORM   
 
 
From 11:00pm Tuesday 21st December until 6:00am on Wednesday 22nd December, we will be undertaking 
works outside of usual construction hours in the following locations: 
 

1) The Hellenic Club loading dock where we have been working on underground utilities.  
2)  Platform 7 at the bus interchange needs to be changed to allow enough room for buses to move safely 

in the new arrangement during construction. This platform is to the left of Grand Central Towers closest 
to Bowes St. 

 
These works are required to be undertaken out of hours given the frequent traffic to the Woden Bus Interchange 
and Hellenic Club loading dock. Conducting these works during normal operating hours would involve stopping 
the movements of buses in and out of the interchange. 
 
Noise will be kept to a minimum during this period, with machines turned off when not in use. 
 
We thank you for your co-operation in relation to these works and apologise for these inconveniences which are 
necessary to deliver the new transport interchange. 
 
 
If you have any queries related to these early morning works or the project in general, please feel free to contact 

us via one of the below methods 

 

E gabriel.turner@huon.net.au 

E sophie.peer@act.gov.au  

P 0414 777 790 (Huon 24/7 Phone Line)  

For more information about the CIT Campus-Woden project and associated roadworks and traffic updates 
please visit the https://www.transport.act.gov.au/getting-around/network-upgrades/woden   
 

Regards, 

 
 

Gabriel Turner 

Project Manager 

Huon Contractors


